
 
 

INVITATION TO BID 
 

LICENCE AGREEMENT 
 

CATERING CONCESSION AT SANDWICH QUAY 
FROM 17th MAY 2021 TO 16th MAY 2024 

 
Dover District Council Is looking to offer a catering concession contract at Sandwich Quay and 
invites prospective Licensee’s to submit a bid. 
 
The contract is anticipated to commence upon 17th May 2021 for a period of 3 years. The 
Licensee will transact directly with paying customers, and the Council will not be party to the 
transaction. However, the Council will expect an income from the Licensee for the concession. 
 
All documents regarding the above opportunity can be accessed by registering on the Kent 

Business Portal at  www.kentbusinessportal.org.uk . Responses must also be submitted via 

the portal.  

The closing date for receipt of the completed offers is 17.00 hours on 28th April 2021. 

http://www.kentbusinessportal.org.uk/

